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14 October 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Friends of Stanhope Barrington and the Shadow Leadership Team have decided to 
create a school recipe book which we are going to call ‘Stanhope Barrington’s Family Favourites’. 
We are going to sell it to raise money for contributions towards school trips and extra play 
equipment for the children. We hope to have the book ready for sale in time for Christmas.  
 
Do you have any special recipes you love to cook which are unique to your family? We need a 
wide range of recipes including starters, main courses, desserts and snacks. 
 
If you have a favourite recipe you would like to submit, please send it to school as soon as 
possible and the Shadow Leadership Team will select the best ones. If possible please email your 
recipe to Hannah.laughton@gmail.com by Monday 28th of October 2019. If you can’t email your 
recipe you can hand it in on paper at school. Mrs Stembridge (Hannah) is the governor helping us 
with this project. 
 
We are looking forward to reading all of your wonderful recipes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Alice, Bethany, Dailey & Melody 
 
The Shadow Leadership Team 
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